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ELEMENTARY SCI we shine




Snow is in the Air!





Stop & Shop A+ program –We have a couple more months to earn points....... don't forget to check the bottom of your receipt to make sure your card is registered. If you do not see "A+ Bonus Bucks" below your gas point total your card is not registered. It is simple to register....and ANYONE can donate their school reward points to Richmond Elementary. Go to: � HYPERLINK "http://www.stopandshop.com/aplus" \n _blank��www.stopandshop.com/aplus� to register Richmond School Code: 07325 If you have questions, please contact Shellie Callahan at � HYPERLINK "mailto:teamcallahan@gmail.com" \n _blank��teamcallahan@gmail.com�





Year Book Cover Contest –  Thank you to all the 4th graders who submitted a year book cover illustration.





Here is a list of the Top Eleven!





First Place - Nic Paine


Tied for Second/Third Place - 


Reese McIntosh, Gianna Fitts


Tied for Fourth/Fifth Place - 


Molley Kennedy, Kali Clidence


Sixth Place - Cassidy Moyer 


Tied for Seventh/Eight/Ninth Place - 	


William Bryson, Alessandra Cuhna, Arianna Dumas


Tied for Tenth/Eleventh Place


Amy LaRochelle, Devon Yeles





Box Tops -  We are currently in 5th place for the State. The counting team counted 2575 Box Tops for January. Please remember to turn in your envelope on February 9th. The counters will meet at Clark Memorial Library on February 10th at 12-2. Everyone is welcome to join in the counting fun. Younger siblings are welcome.  For questions or to volunteer, please contact Rebecka Richards at � HYPERLINK "mailto:RichardsatRichElemBoxTops@gmail.com" \n _blank��RichElemBoxTops@gmail.com�. 
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Mark your calendar!


February events


Yawgoo Family Tubing – February 6th 5-8pm





PTO Meeting – February 8th @ 6:30 in library





Early Release Day – February 9th @ 1:55





Box Tops Due – February 9th 





No School – February 20th - 24th (Winter Recess)


























EnRichmond





EnRichmond, our four week after school enrichment program, will run on Tuesdays and Wednesdays this year beginning March 7th. More information on classes and how to register will be coming home this month.


We are now preparing the class schedule for our after school enrichment program open to all students at RES. This program, will offer multiple avenues for our students to explore and gain experience with.


Enrichmond will start on Tuesday March 7st through Wednesday March 29th. Be on the lookout for further information.
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Volunteers needed!


Board Positions


Moving on.....At the start of the 2017-2018 school year our PTO will have 3 board positions open: communications, fundraising and secretary. We are looking for people who might be interested in filling those spots. Please feel free to contact any of our board members with any questions. 


Help Wanted


Are you tech savvy? Do you have experience building websites? We're looking for a volunteer to help update & redesign our PTO website. If you're interested in helping bring our PTO into the future, please contact Julie McGovern: � HYPERLINK "mailto:jules514@hotmail.com" \n _blank��jules514@hotmail.com� 





Volunteer spotlight


Thank you to all of the volunteers that have helped out with our events so far. We couldn’t do it without your help!





Holiday Shop


Filipa Bryson, Rebecka Richards, Laura Couturier, Susan Barnatowicz, Melissa Silva, Sheila Grover, Sandi Mumford, Donna Porter, Robin Woodmansee, Sarah Dugas, Rocky Kocab, Elisa Campbell, Heather Doulton, Lisa Parr, Joni Broughton, Shellie Callahan, Kara Castellucci, Michelle Cole, Natalya Dymova, Sharon Jaruta, Felicia Korus, Tina Noble, Amy Prisco, Danielle Radock, Jessica Sands, Chamoni Simone, Malika Stelik, Ellen Garcia, Tricia Ullucci, Bethany Burke, Peg Fargit, Keri Edmunds, Angela Knerr


         Box Top Counters


January Box Top Counters were Rebecka Richards, Ellen Garcia, Bethany Burke, and Alexis Turner.   





Other ways to help!


In addition to volunteer opportunities, there are lots of ways to help our school: For more details on each, see our PTO website.





Box Tops


Labels for Education


Stop & Shop A+ Rewards (School ID: 07325)


My Coke Rewards for School (Zip code: 02898)


Kiducation – Clothes box outside school. School receives money for donated items. 
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Stay connected!


If you don't already receive emails from the PTO, please subscribe the PTO mailing list using this link � HYPERLINK "https://richmondschoolpto.wufoo.com/forms/richmond-pto-email-signup/"��https://richmondschoolpto.wufoo.com/forms/richmond-pto-email-signup/�


Check out our PTO website -� HYPERLINK "http://richmondelementaryschoolpto.yolasite.com/" \n _blank��http://richmondelementaryschoolpto.yolasite.com/�


Like Richmond PTO and Moms Helping Moms Richmond Elementary School on Facebook!
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